PRESS RELEASE

“Saturday, July 30, 2016: In a statement issued in Karachi, PBA in response to
a complaint received from its member Geo News has shown concern over the
disruption in the channels distribution in Karachi.

PBA has also been informed that the distribution of ARY News has been
disrupted in Lahore and surrounding areas. Any disruption in a channel’s
distribution causes serious hardships to the viewer and results in a loss of
channels viewership.

PBA calls upon the concerned authorities to resolve these issues immediately
so that the channels and their viewers do not suffer.”

Sincerely for;

Pakistan Broadcasters Association
Muhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director



